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DATE: October 1, 2014
 

TO: ALL MEDIA

 

FROM: Brandy Henderson, Executive Director, brandyh@ludington.org

 
For Immediate Release 
 
FRIENDS OF THE LUDINGTON STATE PARK CHOSEN AS BENEFICIARY OF 2015 PURE LUDINGTON BRRREWFEST
 
The Ludington Area Convention & Visitors Bureau is pleased to announce that the Friends of Ludington State Park will be the beneficiary of the 2015 Pure Ludington BrrrewFest, which is scheduled to take place on Saturday, January 31, 2015. The Friends of the Ludington State Park was chosen among six beneficiary applicants. 
“The Friends of the Ludington State Park make it their mission to keep our crown jewel, the Ludington State Park, a clean and fun place for locals and visitors to enjoy” said Brandy Henderson, Executive Director of the Ludington Area CVB. “We are excited to be working with such an enthusiastic group of volunteers and hope to raise lots of money for the group to continue and expand their current programming and park amenities”. 

The 2015 Pure Ludington BrrrewFest will take place from 1-6pm in the North James Street Plaza on January 31, 2015. The event will bring together craft brewers from throughout the state as well as feature live music and food. For more information about the event and where to purchase tickets, visit www.PureLudington.com. 
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